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Committee News

Welcome to the latest edition of the Lovat Hall Preschool Committee newsletter. This will be published bi-monthly, usually following each committee meeting, to update you on what’s going on. 

In this edition:

· Changes to staff

· Garden Makeover 

· Summer events
· Easyfundraising.org.uk

· AGM
Changes to staff

Following the departure of Sophie Pearson at the end of the summer term, we can announce Grace Muscia has now taken on the role of Senior Key Worker. As Senior Key Worker, Grace will work closely with and support our Pre-School Leader, Samantha Scott and step into the role in Sam’s absence. We wish Grace lots of luck in her new position.
Garden Makeover

The pre-school garden has under gone two mini makeovers over the summer. It’s had a good tidy up and the fence has been painted. Thank you so much to the parents and grandparents who gave up their own time to undertake this. We really do appreciate it very much and the children have benefitted enormously from your efforts since their return to pre-school this September.
The garden still does require some further work so if you are a dab hand at gardening or DIY and have some time to spare we would love to hear from you. Also on our wish list is a sail shade and an enclosure for our mud kitchen.

In addition to all of this we have applied for a community grant to further improve the garden and its security. Sadly, the garden suffered some vandalism over the summer and we are looking into the possibility of installing CCTV.
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Summer Events

We have had a fantastic summer of fundraising. Over the past few months, staff, committee members and parents have volunteered their time to prepare and man our pre-school stall at the Newport Pagnell Carnival, Green Park School Fayre, the Strawberry Fayre and the Civil War Re-enactment. Our games – Hook-A-Duck, Lucky Dip and Find-the-Wine raised well over £500 for our pre-school. Thank you to everyone who helped and spent their money at our stall.(((
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Easyfundraising.org.uk

Following on from the email sent to parents last week, this is just a reminder to say please use easyfundraising.org.uk when you do your online shopping. Over 3000 online retailers are members and will make donations to Lovat Hall Pre-School every time you shop with them through EasyFundraising. No costs will be incurred by you or preschool when using this site. The address is: http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ and our cause name is Lovat Hall Pre-school - Newport Pagnell. Thank you.
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AGM
Lovat Hall Pre-School’s Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 22nd November 2016 at 7.30pm in the Pre-School room. Please attend if you are able to do so. We would like to see as many parents there as possible.
And, finally…
We still require more parent committee members. The committee are a lovely bunch and passionate about our pre-school and the care and education it provides for our children. We meet every two months and you can be as involved as you want to be. If you can spare some time to help with fundraising or have some ideas on supporting the pre-school please do come along to our next meeting or, in the meantime, speak to a current committee member (our photos are on the wall in the pre-school corridor!).
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Our next full committee meeting is on Tuesday 11th October at 7.30pm at Pre-school. We hope to see you there!
